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Decision:  Scarborough Subway Extension – Memorandum of Understanding with Scarborough 
and Rouge Hospital 
 
At its meeting on June 12, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board approve the recommendation set out in the Confidential Attachment; and 

2. Maintain the confidentiality of the information set out in the Confidential Attachment until 
there has been a final determination of all property transactions and claims for 
compensation related to the Scarborough Subway Extension Project.   

 


